
 

 PIANIST-  Angela Jackson                                        ORGANIST -   Bryan Massengale 

 
 

 
 

 

PRELUDE                                                                                         Bryan Massengale                                                                                                                                                                 

STRIKING OF THE HOUR  

WELCOME                                                                                            Worship Leader 

GIDEON MOMENT                                                                                     Robert Hood 

*HYMN                                   “I Love to Tell the Story”                                                               No. 156                                   

*AFFIRMATION OF FAITH    "The Apostles' Creed"                                          No. 881                                                      

 PASTORAL PRAYER AND THE LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                                                 
 
 

*HYMN OF FAITH            “Come, Ye Sinners, Poor and Needy"                                       No. 340                                                                                                               

                                

PRESENTATION OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

THE OFFERTORY                      "Thanks Be to God"                                     Bryan Massengale                                    

*THE DOXOLOGY                                                                                                   No. 95 

*GREETING EACH OTHER IN CHRISTIAN LOVE 

*HYMN                        “Surely the Presence of the Lord”                          No. 328 

 

CHILDREN’S SERMON                                                                                Pastor Dale 

Children, ages 3 thru 2nd grade, may now go to Children’s Church. 

                

CHOIR ANTHEM                          “Rejoice!”                                             Chancel Choir                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                         
SCRIPTURE LESSON              John 3: 1-17                                                                Worship Leader 

                                                                                              

   WORSHIP LEADER: The Word of God for the People of God 
 PEOPLE: Thanks be to God                                                     
     
    

MORNING MESSAGE                     "New Destination"                           Rev. Dale S. Wyrick 

*HYMN                         "We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations"                             No.  569 

*BENEDICTION                                                                               Rev. Dale S. Wyrick 
 

*CLOSING HYMN                   “The Blessing Riddle”                  Congregation & Choir 

May God give you peace through every trial. 
May God give you courage for every mile. 
May God give you comfort and be your friend, 
and give you life eternal, life without end.    
                  

*POSTLUDE                                                                                     Bryan Massengale 

 *CONGREGATION STANDS 

  Nursery available near the Fellowship Hall in Room #109. 
 

May 27, 2018 

 
 

 
  
 
 

FLOWERS IN THE SANCTUARY are placed in loving memory of my brother, Duane 
Ezell, by Diana Ezell-Benoit. 
 

 
RED ROSEBUD ON THE ALTAR is in honor of the birth of Brodie William Fisher, born 
May 17, 2018, in Chattanooga, TN.  He weighed 8 lbs. 13 oz.  Congratulations to the 
proud maternal grandparents, Caren and Bill Ruffner.   
 

 
A SPECIAL THANK YOU:  We would like to express our sincere thanks to all the 
volunteers who graciously gave so much of their time to make the Community Ministries’ 
dinners such a great success during the past nine months.  Also, we want to thank those 
who supported us financially.  It takes a team to succeed.  Working together we are 
making a difference in our community!   Dan & Rita Uhler 
    

 
VBS NEEDS: The following items are needed for Vacation Bible School (VBS) 
decorations:  life jackets, Christmas trees, paddles & rafts.  Please drop off items June 
17th in the FLC in the Family Life Center and make sure all items are labeled.  Items 
may be picked up after the VBS program on June 24th. 
 

 
OHANA YOUTH meet at 4:30 p.m. in the Family Life Center today and at the same time/
place on Wednesday, May 30th. 
 

 
JOIN US FOR BIBLE STUDY at 6 p.m. tonight in the Fellowship Hall as we continue 
studying the Book of Romans with Pastor Dale, teaching. 
 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED Monday, May 28th in observance of Memorial Day. 
 
 
KIDSPRING meets in the Fellowship Hall at 4:30 p.m., Wednesday, May 30th. 
 

 
 
 

THE HOME PRAYER GROUP gathers every Thursday at 11 a.m. at the Parsonage (238 
Moon Circle) for prayer.  Everyone is invited to join the group for prayer, Thursday, May 
31st. 
 
 
 

BRIEF CALLED MINISTRY TEAM MEETING following the worship service on Sunday, 
June 3rd, in the Fellowship Hall, to hear the recommendation of the Worship Team on 
moving forward with the Contemporary Worship Service.  All Ministry Team members 
please plan to attend this brief meeting.  Thank you! 
 
 
 

Patriotism is supporting your country all the time, and your government when it  
deserves it.  - Mark Twain 

 
 

 
 
 
 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Ella Bell (Golden Years, 301 Keith Dr., Spring City) 

Nancy Carr (Golden Years, 301 Keith Dr., #10, Spring City) 

Mary Galloway (195 Deer Ridge Dr., Room #A5, Dayton, 37321) 

Jeannette Long (The Veranda at Life Care, #506,10055 Rhea Co. Hwy, Dayton, 37321) 
Kathleen Reece (Spring City Care & Rehab, #306, 331 Hinch St.) 

Michael Seth Crane (Margaret Crane's  
grandson) 
William Ruffner (Bill & Caren Ruffner’s  
grandson)                                 
Jonathon Harrison (James Weaver’s step-  
grandson) 
Tyler Shaffer (Kathy Heimel’s nephew) 
Branson Reed (Nancy Gilliam’s nephew) 
Justin Reed (Nancy Gilliam’s nephew) 
Monty Johnson (Judy Johnson’s son)                                   
Christopher Yonke (Dianne Yonke’s grandson) 
Christopher Eicher (son of David & Joyce   
Eicher)          
John Cody Robinson (Tommy Hale’s nephew) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Lauretta Cash 
 T. C. Cash 
  Jesse Gibbs  
 David Gilliam    

       Mark McKinnon 
    Linda Mullins 
    Jack Phillips 
    John Powell 

             Doris Roy  
        Susie Strunk 
    
           

Monty Johnson 

Ernie Ghorley 
(Greg Haerr’s father-in-law) 
Emmett Holdren 
(Joe Lisa’s friend) 
Sandy McCuistion 
(nephew of Pat Douglas) 
Pat Cook 
(friend of Pat Douglas) 
Dominic Cierco 
(grandson of Cindy Hill and 
nephew of Jerrie Patton) 
Cy Daniel 
(6-yr.-old son of Starlyn Gilliam’s 
co-worker) 
Rev. Ron Goodman 
(former SCUMC pastor) 
The Family of Marquetia Fisher 
Rankin (sister of Rev. Ron 
Fisher) 
Nancy Wagner 
(friend of Norman Bowman) 
Alice McNelly 
(friend of Norman & Peggy 
Bowman) 
Sharon Trammell 
(friend of Robin Bolton) 
Kenneth Stout 
(friend of Kathleen Garrison) 
Elizabeth Holliday 
(daughter of Sandra Bartizal) 
Montana Runninghorse 
(friend of Richard DeCroce) 
Margaret Trotter 
(friend of Trish & Richard Cole) 

Larry Buller  
(friend of Sharon & Gray Cowart) 
Mark West 
(friend of Jerrie Patton) 
Kennedy and Lincoln Ladd  
(friends of Peggy Bowman) 
Laura Cramer 
(friend of Susan Arp) 
Emaline Nunley  
(aunt of  David, Marty, &  Howard 
Gilliam) 
Rick Houston 
(uncle of Connie Roberts) 
David Baldwin 
(son of Jim & Sylvia Baldwin) 
Olga Conroy 
(daughter-in-law of John Conroy) 
Dave Byers  
(friend of Donna Hudson's family) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the lack of space, names listed  
over two - three months are removed in 
order to add new requests for prayer.   
                                           Thank you  
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- Mark Twain 
 



 
 
 

 

 

1 Now there was a Pharisee named Nicodemus, a leader of the 
Jews.  
2  He came to Jesus by night and said to him, "Rabbi, we know 
that you are a teacher who has come from God; for no one can 
do these signs that you do apart from the presence of God."  
3  Jesus answered him, "Very truly, I tell you, no one can see the 
kingdom of God without being born from above."  
4  Nicodemus said to him, "How can anyone be born after having 
grown old? Can one enter a second time into the mother's womb 
and be born?"  
5  Jesus answered, "Very truly, I tell you, no one can enter the 
kingdom of God without being born of water and Spirit.  
6  What is born of the flesh is flesh, and what is born of the Spirit 
is spirit.  
7  Do not be astonished that I said to you, 'You must be born 
from above.'  
8  The wind blows where it chooses, and you hear the sound of it, 
but you do not know where it comes from or where it goes. So it 
is with everyone who is born of the Spirit."  
9  Nicodemus said to him, "How can these things be?"  
10  Jesus answered him, "Are you a teacher of Israel, and yet you 
do not understand these things?  
11  "Very truly, I tell you, we speak of what we know and testify to 
what we have seen; yet you do not receive our testimony.  
12  If I have told you about earthly things and you do not believe, 
how can you believe if I tell you about heavenly things?  
13  No one has ascended into heaven except the one who 
descended from heaven, the Son of Man.  
14  And just as Moses lifted up the serpent in the wilderness, so 
must the Son of Man be lifted up,  
15  that whoever believes in him may have eternal life.  
16  "For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, so that 
everyone who believes in him may not perish but may have 
eternal life.  
17  "Indeed, God did not send the Son into the world to condemn 
the world, but in order that the world might be saved through 
him. 
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Spring City  

  United Methodist Church 
      P.O. Box 158      245 Church Street  

 Spring City, TN  37381  

 (423) 365-6324  
   

  Rev. Dale S. Wyrick, Minister  
 PastorDale@volstate.net 

      www.springcityumc.com 

      https://www.facebook.com/spring-city-united-methodist-church 

Sunday, May 27 

  9:45  Sunday School 

11:00  Morning Worship, Sanctuary 

  4:30  Ohana Youth, Family Life Center 

  6:00  Bible Study, Fellowship Hall 
 

  8:00  AA, Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, May 28    (

  
 

 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday, May 29 
 

        
 

 

Wednesday, May 30 

10:00  Bible Study with Kathy, Fellowship Hall  

 4:30  Ohana Youth, Family Life Center 

  KidSpring, Fellowship Hall 

  6:00  Beth Moore Study with Susan, Library  

 7:00  Choir Rehearsal, Choir Room  

 
 

 

 

Thursday, May 31 

11:00  Home Prayer Group, Parsonage 
    

  

Friday, June 1 
  
   
Saturday, June 2 
   

May Budget Funds Rec’d as of  5-20-18 % Rec’d  for  Monthly Budget 

$29,240   $21,703 74% 

John 3: 1-17 (NRSV) 


